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Cynthia Moon
29 Johnson Rd.
Sanbornton, NH 03269

December 18, 2017

Dear Pamela Monroe,

Our beautiful state, which depnds on an economy of tourism is going to lose the thousands of people
who come to NH for its natural beauty, gorgeous mountain views, woods, lakes and even roads with
pristine views. For what? Profit for some, but not for most who live here. The Northern Pass will rape
our state and in the end, cause us to carry even more financial and emotional turmoil.  Anyone who
advocates for this must be motivated by profit. If we don't begin to view ourselves as caregivers of the
place we cherish, we will pay for it dearly.....we will have given away a gift so precious that we can
never regain.....one of the most beautiful states in America.

Sincerely,
Cynthia Moon
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